
My Dear Friends, 

 

Yesterday was a monumental day in MFS history.  For many if not all it was the first time we played 

with team mate who made a double century.  Possum was imperious.  At no stage did he look like 

getting out.  He defended good balls resolutely and punished anything not a threat.  SOK and Hazard 

both batted well but could only just reach double figures.  Indeed Sean may have dropped the 

batting award.  Seal was a great foil as Possum approached the 200.  He played and missed early but 

then became brutal in his hitting to reach 44 not out.  Possum's innings was great.  He will humbly 

claim that he wasn't facing much but that would not do justice to his form and technique.  He looks 

set for big things in the finals. 

 

We fielded briefly to get a couple of wickets and ended up with 4.  Normie and Seal both bowled 

well but it was the old KG one who took three and now looks set to win the competition bowling 

trophy.  Congratulations on a great season thus far.   

 

Hazard had us all focused at the end.  This is not about the season so far it is about the next two 

games.  It looks as though we will play Jacana at home.  I have confirmed with the Patron that the 

NWMCA have reaccredited them 6 points and so they fill 4th.  No matter we look forward to 

smashing them next week.   

 

We will need to do a bit of practice so see you at Ormond on Monday and Tuesday.   

 

Also welcome back to the Keeper from Prague and we look forward to our fearful leader resuming 

his duties. 

 


